
Notice - false statements regarding 

Mrs Gina Rinehart giving away $1,000,000 

 
 
Mrs Rinehart and Hancock Prospecting Pty Ltd have been made aware of fake emails 

alleging that Mrs Rinehart has made a promise to hand out $1,000,000 to ten persons 

before the end of 2018.  The emails state that in order to redeem the alleged hand out you 

must provide your full name, address and phone number and reply to various email 

addresses, two of which are ginarinehart373@gmail.com and ginarinehart1@yeah.net. 

 

Mrs Rinehart has not made the alleged promise set forth in these emails 

 

Mrs Rinehart is not the author of these false emails and neither are these email 

addresses associated with Mrs Rinehart on any basis. 

 

Any person receiving these false emails should therefore disregard them. 
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